Student Permission Slip for the 2005-2006 School Year

Dear Parents/Guardians,


Hello and welcome to a new school year! As you may know, your child’s enrollment in English II entitles him/her to Internet access during our time together. I have developed a web site for our study of The Lord of the Flies that your son/daughter may access this year. The web site will serve as an auxiliary tool to assist my students in fully understanding the novel. At times, I may post student work and/or pictures to enhance the effectiveness of the web site. Your permission is needed in order to post documents/pictures of your son/daughter. Please be aware that I will do this in a confidential manner. Please print this page and fill in the appropriate information. Thank you for your time and assistance in making your child’s experience in English II a great one. If you have questions, please call me at ###-###-#####.






Sincerely,







Katharine Wadyka

I, _____________________, give Katharine Wadyka permission to post documents and/or pictures created by my son/daughter,_______________________, on her web site. I am aware that this web site is public. I understand that Katharine Wadyka will not disclose any personal information about my child. I am also aware that I may call Katharine Wadyka any time to remove my child and his/her work from the website. I understand that I may access the web site at any time to monitor my son/daughters involvement.

DATE______________          SIGNATURE_________________
